## Redstone

Brokerage Services

Development

**Property Management** 

Construction

November 5, 2002

Paul and Peggy List Liszt Historical Restoration Services PO Box 328 Hinesburg, VT 05461

Dear Paul and Peggy:

This is a letter I should have written months ago, though the time that has passed since you completed your work on the Hall Block has only given me a greater appreciation of your knowledge and skill in the restoration process.

Every time I look at the building I am thankful that you were involved. Your knowledge and experience in developing and implementing methods for cleaning and repointing the building were critical. Your selection of bricks and your workmanship on the restoration of the arched windows was remarkable. Peggy, your thoughtful and persistent approach to selecting paint colors produced a wonderful result. Perhaps most importantly, your involvement with the project ensured that others would avoid making costly and irreparable mistakes in the restoration process.

We have received an award from Preservation Burlington and many kudos for the renovation of the building. There is no question in my mind that we would not have received that recognition without your significant role in the project.

I cannot wait to find another project to work on with you. In the meantime, I would be happy to recommend you to others in the most positive terms.

Thank you.

Yours Truly,

Larry Williams